

WALWORTH JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICT #1

121 Beloit Street, Walworth, Wisconsin 53184 Phone: 262-275-6896 Fax: 262-275-2272 www.walworth.k12.wi.us



June 29, 2023

Dear Community Members,

I am honored to be writing this letter as the new principal for Walworth Jt. School District #1. Many of you have gotten to know me over the past 26 years as a teacher and coach. For those of you whom I have not yet met, I look forward to getting to know you over my upcoming years in this position. I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and give everyone some background information about my journey to becoming the principal.

I have been living in Walworth for the past 31 years. I have been happily married to my wife Sheri for 32 years. She also works within our community as a hairstylist and receptionist at Twisted Scissors Salon. We have three wonderful children: A daughter Morgan and two sons Evan and Austin. I am proud to say that all three of my children attended Walworth school. All three children also graduated from the University of Wisconsin-Whitewater. Evan works as an insurance adjuster for Mid State Insurance Company. Austin and Morgan are both teachers. Morgan works as a first grade teacher at Clinton Elementary School and Austin is a fourth and fifth grade science and social studies teacher at Fontana Elementary School. I am very proud of my family and we have been truly blessed to be a part of this wonderful community.

As the principal at Walworth my goal is to carry on the excellent reputation as an outstanding learning community. My plan is to continue our theme of "Better Together" and work hard to build positive relationships with our community, parents, and most importantly our wonderful children. We will continue to hold students and faculty to high expectations, while continuing to build on our strong reputation as a quality learning community.

In closing, I want to thank each and every one of you, and want everyone to know again how proud I am to serve as principal for this outstanding school. I will work hard to continue to provide the best education for all students, and provide a safe learning environment that builds character, honesty, and welcomes diversity. Through strong communication skills, I will continue to build relationships that serve our community, parents, and most importantly our students.

Sincerely,

Donald Hoey
Don.Hoey@walworth.k12.wi.us